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Tallygaroopna Primary School Newsletter

Term 2 #18 - June 13th 2023

1. School Reports – We will be aiming to distribute

these in sealed envelopes on Thursday 22nd June.

Teachers spend a lot of valuable time putting

these together so please take the time to read

them. Remember that these reports can be

placed in the green report folders which some

students at school may have. These can be

purchased from the office for $10.

The report cards have:

* a chart with an A-E rating (Well Above the

Expected Standard – Well Below the Expected

Standard), showing your child’s current progress

against the expected state-wide standard as well

as the progress they have made since the

previous year

* a chart showing your child‘s level of effort and

class behaviour in a number of specific areas.

* details about attendance

* easy to understand comments from teachers

2. Positive Parenting Seminars – There are a

couple of these sessions which are highly

recommended for our families. These are held on

Thursday 15th June with one session being held at

the local kindergarten at 9am and another

session being held at GSSS in the evening.

Information has been provided to families via

Skool Loop.

3. School Council – This will be held next Monday

19th June. Information should be distributed to

members before the end of the week.

4. End of Term / Term 3 – School will finish for the

term on Friday 23rd June at 2.25pm – an hour

earlier as per usual. Assembly will be at 2pm on

this day and school will resume on Monday 10th

July.

5. Resilience Project Advice – As winter begins,

Martin Heppell has some great advice to help

you look after your wellbeing and thrive during

the colder months. This is found here

6. Resilience Project Podcasts – Teaming up with

one of Australia’s most successful comedians,

Ryan Shelton, and his very talented brother Josh

van Cuylenburg, Hugh has put together podcasts

which are all about how perfectly imperfect we

all are. Constantly comparing ourselves to others

can not only be exhausting, but extremely

harmful. However, when we share our struggles,

we start to realise that everyone, no matter how

successful, has something they are battling with.

In these podcasts, Hugh, Josh and Ryan chat to a

variety of interesting people who bravely share

their struggles and imperfections, and we all learn

some valuable take-aways we can apply to our

own imperfect lives. This is found here

7. End of Year Events – We anticipate that the

following events will be held in the second half of

the year. It might be a good idea to pencil these

into calendars for the time being.

Production – Tuesday September 12th

Christmas Concert – Wednesday 13th December

Graduation Night- Monday 18th December

8. Open Days – The last open day is on this Friday

for any new families coming to our school. We

hope to have an idea of enrolments for 2024 by

the end of Term 2. Please hand in enrolment

forms - this will assist with planning and staffing for

next year. We can organise more tours if there is

interest – contact the office if needed.

9. Curriculum Days – Curriculum Days have been

scheduled on the following days:

Term 3: Tues 25th July: First Aid & CPR staff training

Term 4: Mon 6th Nov: Report Writing (in line with

the Melb. Cup Public Holiday on Tues 7th Nov).

10. Grade 1/2 Activity Night – This is scheduled for

Friday 18th August. This will involve some fun

activities after school, followed by a pizza tea

and then a sleepover for Grade 2 students. More

details will be available next term.

David Brodie (Principal)
Our general school rule is to “consider the feelings of others at all times”. 

Food scraps & food wrappers will go home in student lunch boxes to assist with hygiene in the school
The Department’s latest advice on coronavirus can be found at www.education.vic.gov.au/coronavirus

>> NOTES / PAYMENTS DUE <<
Please finalise any outstanding payments 

RESPECT

HONESTY 
INCLUSION

https://www.tally-ps-3067.vic.edu.au/
https://theresilienceproject.com.au/at-home/wellbeing-hub/martin-heppells-winter-survival-guide/?utm_source=General+Newsletter+-+name+%26+email&utm_campaign=40fe329e6f-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2023_05_31_05_11&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_-40fe329e6f-%5BLIST_EMAIL_ID%5D&mc_cid=40fe329e6f&mc_eid=4a9fe8a533
https://theresilienceproject.com.au/at-home/podcasts/?utm_source=General+Newsletter+-+name+%26+email&utm_campaign=40fe329e6f-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2023_05_31_05_11&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_-40fe329e6f-%5BLIST_EMAIL_ID%5D&mc_cid=40fe329e6f&mc_eid=4a9fe8a533
http://www.education.vic.gov.au/coronavirus


11. Bike Education – This will be held for Grade

3,4,5 and 6 students on the following days –

August 21st, 22nd, 28th and 29th. More information

will be available after the holiday break which

will involve permission forms and bike checklists.

We anticipate that the Grade 6 students will be

involved in a Bike Ride to conclude this program.

Mrs Montgomery has kindly offered to implement

this program again in 2023.

12. Free Books – A number of books were

available for sale at a discount price last

Thursday and Friday. More books are now

available and these are now free. We have

encouraged our students to take no more than

20 books home if possible.

13. Milo & Snags – Order forms have been sent

home with the eldest child in each family. Orders

are simple - $15 per student will allow for students

to purchase a milo and a sausage for the 5

Friday’s indicated below – orders close at the

end of Term 2.

Day 1 – Friday 21st July (week 2)

Day 2 – Friday 28th July (week 3)

Day 3 – Friday 4th August (week 4)

Day 4 – Friday 11th August (week 5)

Day 5 – Friday 18th August (week 6)

14. Produce Fundraiser – Information has been

sent home with the eldest child in each family in

regard to this. Orders and payment will be due

on Friday the 21st of July with boxes to be

delivered and available for pick up from school

on Wednesday the 26th of July.

The boxes available are:

1. Mixed fruit only ($40)

2. Mixed fruit and vegetables ($60)

15. OSH Care Numbers – Just a reminder to our

families to try and support OSH Care as much as

possible. Numbers have declined recently and

our weekly numbers of about 30 have been cut

to about 15 of late.

The future of OSH Care is discussed frequently at

School Council. If numbers are still around 15 - we

may have to reduce the days that it operates to

ensure that it remains sustainable going forward.

16. Subway Munch N Crunch – The final Munch N

Crunch for the term will be held on Thursday 22nd

June. Orders went home last week and these are

due on Wednesday 21st June.

17. Canberra Camp – This camp is planned for

Grade 5/6 students in Term 4 from Monday 23rd

October to Thursday 26th October. We anticipate

that this camp will cost about $400 - $450 per

student subject to fundraising. Families are

encouraged to make regular payments to ensure

that their fee is fully paid prior to the start of the

camp.

18. Movie Night – This will be held on Friday 16th

June and will involve a Pizza Tea at 6pm followed

by a movie. Further information is included in this

edition of the newsletter and tea orders have

now closed. We anticipate that the night would

conclude at about 8.30pm and students need to

have parents present at school on the night.

Some staff will be available on the night to assist

with supervision in the Project Space – where the

movie will be shown.

19. Working with Children Checks– A reminder to

families and any other members of the school

community that Working With Children Checks

are needed for any helpers in the classroom.

Volunteers Policy

20. Parent Payment Arrangements – These are set

at $140 per student to cover stationery, online

subscriptions and MACC & MARC costs. A

reminder invitation for families to make a

contribution has been sent out. Further

information is found here. When making payment

to the school bank account for multiple items,

please make one direct deposit for the total

amount with your family name listed and email

the school a message detailing the breakdown

of the payment.

STUDENT LEADERSHIP / JSC DATES

1. Crazy Hair Day – Fri. 23rd June

2. PJ’s Day – Fri. 21st July

3. Footy Colours Day – Fri. 15th Sept

4. Dress Up Day (Teacher’s Day) – Fri. 20th Oct.

A REMINDER TO FAMILIES THAT 

OSH CARE FINISHES AT 5PM ON 

THE LAST DAY OF EACH TERM.

Tally PS Newsletter Term 2 #18 – June 13th 2023

Nick Bamford Occupational Therapy - Friday Speech Therapy - Thursday

Tuesday’s from 9-11am (Terms 2-3)
Term 2 – June 16th

Term 3 – July 14th, 18th, Aug 11th, 25th, Sept 8th
Term 2 – June 15th, 22nd

Term 3 – July 13th, 20th (TBC), Aug 3rd (TBC)

https://www.tally-ps-3067.vic.edu.au/uploaded_files/media/volunteers_policy__tps_2022.pdf
https://www.tally-ps-3067.vic.edu.au/page/239/School-Fees
https://www.tally-ps-3067.vic.edu.au/page/239/School-Fees


Grade F/1/2
Miss M’s Blossoming F/1/2’s Bronson

Bronson, we have been so proud of the way you 
begin your school work. You ensure you are 

focused during lessons and always strive to do 
your very best. You're a fantastic role model and 

should be proud of your amazing work ethic!

Grade 2/3/4
Miss P’s Tremendous 2/3/4s

Ben
Ben has been super hard-working during class 

time and making good decisions about where he 
does his work to ensure that he is not distracted 
by others. It has been great to see him pushing 
himself to feel challenged in a lot of different 
subjects. I have also been impressed with the 

level of respect that Ben has been showing with 
his manners and greetings to others, especially in 

the morning. Keep up the fantastic work, Ben!

Grade 4/5/6 
Miss L’s Effervescent Experts Alira

Alira has been consistently working hard across all 
areas of her learning. Her bookwork is fantastic
and she strives to complete tasks to a very high 
standard. I admire your work ethic, Alira. Well 

done.

Student of the Week

GEM AWARD –
Gratitude, 
Empathy, 

Mindfulness
None for this week

SPORT AWARDS

Oscar
For his willingness to participate in the blind taste 
test during the Dietician visit during P.E. / Health 

and carry out the task in a sensible manner.

Kealan
For his valuable contribution to the Dietician talk 

we had in P.E. / Health. Well done. Kealan.



9 – 10am
Tuesday May 2nd

Monday May 8th

Tuesday May 16th

Monday May 22nd

Wednesday May 31st

Thursday June 8th

Friday June 16

Tallygaroopna PS 
2023 Open Days

for prospective 2024 families

School information can be found on our website:
https://www.tally-ps-3067.vic.edu.au

Virtual School Tour
https://www.tally-ps-3067.vic.edu.au/page/178

School packages available – come along and 

have an informal chat with staff, a cuppa and 

some morning tea.

Phone 5829 8264 for more information
Other days can be organised upon request.







Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri
24

Term 2 Begins

25

Anzac Day 

– no schoolAA

26

Art / PE

27

RR & RP

28

School Disco

MAY 1 2

Open Day

3

PE / Music / Library

Parents Club Mtg.

4

RR & RP

5

Cross Country –

Kialla Lakes

8

Open Day

9

GRIP Conference

Pie Drive – orders 

due

10

Art / PE

11

RR & RP

Munch N Crunch

12

Cross Country – Div.

Mothers Day – 14th

15

Music – F12 / 234

16

Open Day

17

PE / Library

18

RR & RP

19

Photo Day

Pies Delivered

22

School Council 3

Open Day

Music – 456

23 24

Art / PE

25

RR & RP

Biggest Morning 

Tea

26

29 30 31

PE / Library / Music

Open Day

JUNE 1

RR & RP

2

Dress Up Day -

Careers 

5

Principals 

Conference

6

Indigenous Art -

234

I

7

Art / PE

Dietician Visit

8

RR & RP

Open Day

9

Curriculum Day 

Report Writing

12

King’s B’day

13 14

PE / Library / Music

15

RR & RP

16

Open Day

Movie Night

19

School Council 4

20 21

Art / PE

22

RR & RP

Munch N Crunch -

Subway

23

Crazy Hair Day

Term 2 Ends –

2.25pm

DIRECT BANK DEPOSIT - Account Name: Tallygaroopna Primary School 
BSB: 063—527  / Account number: 0090 7788 

Term 2 2023

TALLY P.S. CALENDAR
(all dates TBC)

Child Safety Training for School Volunteers can be accessed here

https://www.tally-ps-3067.vic.edu.au/page/217/Child-Safe-Standards
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